

Timothy Fedenko, President Corazon Mucho, Secretary Sanjay Sharma, Vice President James Luian, Treasurer

October 16, 2014

Calvo/Tenorio
Gubernatorial Candidates

Dear Gubernatorial Candidates:

Buenas yan Håfa Adai! Please find the attached letter/questionnaire we are affording our 2014 Gubernatorial Candidates the opportunity to convey their platform and messages on the issues important to the hard working members of GFT.

GFT attempted to drop off this document at your headquarters from October 9 to October 16. Unfortunately, our numerous attempts to drop it off at your headquarters have been unsuccessful due to the headquarters not being open. With that said, we have extended the deadline to Wednesday, October 22, 2014 so we can receive your response. Please review the questions as your answer will be disseminated to all GFT members and members of the community via GFT's eUpdate.

If you have any questions, please contact the GFT office at 735-4390.

Thank you and have a great day.

Si Yu'os Ma'åse.

Sincerely,

Timothy Fedenko

President

CENTRAL FILES